
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

St Ives High School 
Term 3 project update September 2020 

Artist impression of the St Ives High School upgrade 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over four 
years to deliver more than 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure in 
the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across New South Wales. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the local 
economy. 

St Ives High School 

An upgrade is underway for St Ives High School. The 
project includes construction of a new multi-use indoor 
sports centre and refurbishment of the TASCAM 
facilities (Block C). 

Progress summary 

The structure of the new sports centre is now complete 
and exterior and interior finishing works are continuing. 
Planning is underway for commissioning and the 
opening of the multi-use sports centre is scheduled for 
late 2020.  

A time lapse recording is being taken throughout the 
project. You can view the time lapse video at:  
https://youtu.be/B_FonVSAbXY 

Upcoming works 

Upcoming works include: completing the building 
façade; internal fit out of the sports centre; and external 
landscaping including tiered seating and stairs. 
Demolition of the existing hall and landscaping will 
take place in the summer 20/21 holiday break.  

Asbestos remediation project 

The remediation and refurbishment of Blocks B and D 
(Stage 1) is now complete. The remediation and 
refurbishment of Block A (Stage 2) is on track to be 
completed in November 2020.  

Northern Sydney Intensive English Centre (IEC) 

We are excited to welcome the Northern Sydney IEC 
which will relocate from Chatswood High School to St 
Ives High School at the end of this term to enable the 
continuation of IEC services to the wider northern 
Sydney metropolitan area.  

Due to COVID-19 and the impact this has had on 
student numbers, we will be welcoming a small 
number of IEC staff only from Term 4.  

For more information contact: 
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